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August 26, 2013

To Whom it May Concern,

[bookmark: _GoBack]   I would like to express my strong support for the application of Chris Tully for the Visiting Scholars program at Fermilab.  Chris has been a strong contributor to many aspects of the Fermilab program, including DZero and CMS.  His plan to work on the upgrade of the CMS hadron calorimeter, testing of silicon photomultipliers and the QIE chip, improvements to the test beam, and R&D for future colliders fits in well with my interests and those of Fermilab.  I am sure that his work at Fermilab will be of great benefit to our work on detector instrumentation for CMS and future experiments.



Sincerely,



Dr. Ronald Lipton
Scientist II
Fermilab
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